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Title:   Cayenta Software Upgrade 
 
From:    Bob Martin, Customer Service Director Meeting Date: August 21, 2017 
    
Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:     NA 

  Advertised By:  NA 
 

    
Attachments: 
 

Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
To Upgrade our CIS (Customer Information Services) Cayenta Software. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
In June 2013, the City went live with Cayenta as its CIS software for utility billing and collecting . In its fifth year 
of use it is time to upgrade to a newer version to allow for enhanced functionality. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in the FY 2017-2018 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
The customer service department recommends awarding the contract to Cayenta to upgrade from current version 
7.5.3.19 to version 7.9 in the amount of $218,700. This project will start in January 2018 with an anticipated go 
live date of June 2018. 
 
 




